
Home learning week 26 

It has been a different week this week with Mr Constant teaching the class on 

Monday and Tuesday…  

The children enjoyed: 

 Djembe drumming and singing along to Mr C’s guitar playing 

 A science experiment on Tuesday, discussing and drawing the difference between a 

raw and a hard-boiled egg, then investigating which materials would protect an egg 

from cracking. The children tried wrapping the eggs in bubble wrap, cotton wool, a 

plastic bag and putting the egg in a box. They tested to see which one was most 

successful by dropping the eggs from the same height.  

I was pleased to see the children on Wednesday afternoon and they were so 

excited to tell me about their learning! At the end of the week, we’ve been busy 

making and writing our Easter cards and making some yummy chocolate nests to 

take home  

 

 

 

 

 

Have a Happy Easter! We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 23rd April 

 

 

 

 

Home learning: Please use the Easter paper enclosed to draw 

and write about something you do over the Easter holidays.  

Reading: Please use the Oxford Owl reading website to 

access books from the colour band that your child is 

reading at the moment. Also, visit the website  

http://www.letters-and-sounds.com/phase-3-resources.html and use the 

yes/no questions and sentences to practise reading. 
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